TOWN OF TIOGA PLANNING BOARD MEETING
REGULAR MEETING – DECEMBER 01, 2020


The December 01, 2020 Town of Tioga Planning Bard meeting was brought to order at 7:00pm.  Present were Camille Corneby, Alan Bill, Kerry Root and Chairman Doug Chrzanowski presiding.  Also present was Bob Strong and Bob Klossner.

The report of the November 03, 2020 meeting was presented.  Mr. Root made the motion to approve the minutes as written, Ms. Corneby seconded, carried.

There was discussion of solar projects in the area.

The Town of Tioga Town Board requested that the Planning Board discuss the possibility of requiring roof permits within The Town.
The suggestion of The Planning Board would be to require a roof permit only if you are structurally changing the roof and/or removing the current roof down to plywood and rafters.
Adding a layer of shingles or metal roofing would not require a permit. 

Discussion of current construction in The Town of Tioga and the surrounding area took place.

Chairman Chrzanowski stated that a solar analytical sheet was available at Tioga County and that he would bring a copy to the January 2021 meeting.

Motion to adjourn was made by Mr. Bill at 7:48pm, seconded by Mr. Root, carried.
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